
 
 

BC TRCR Conference- First Nations and Community Sponsorship 
 
First Nations and community members actively participating in the review of reclamation at 
proposed, operating or closed mines are invited to apply for free registration to the 2024 BC 
Mine Reclamation Symposium, taking place from September 23-26, 2024, in Burnaby, BC or 
virtually. 
 
Attendance at the symposium is a great opportunity to: 
 

• Gain an appreciation of the materials, methods and different approaches used in mine 
reclamation; 

 
• Gain an appreciation of the advancements in practices, techniques and technical 

standards that apply to the understanding and prediction of mine related impacts;  
 

• Learn about the reclamation work conducted during different phases of mine 
development, and different types of mines;  

 
• Meet and network with reclamation practitioners; and 

 
• Learn about examples of successful mine reclamation and closure activities. 

 
Free registration will allow participation in the short courses, mine tour, sponsored social 
events and 2-day technical paper presentation sessions. 
 
Persons wishing to apply should send an e-mail indicating their name, affiliation, contact 
information and briefly describe the nature of their participation in the review of reclamation at 
a proposed, operating or closed mine. We note that there is a limited number of spaces we can 
provide, so please get your request in as soon as possible. 
 
Please send to Jamie Dickson of the TRCR at  Jaimie.Dickson@teck.com  

https://www.trcr.bc.ca/2024-symposium-2-2/
mailto:Jaimie.Dickson@teck.com

